
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 5th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 21st November, Mr Jim MacCool, from the Performance Poetry Society, will be coming 

in to lead an ‘Interactive Poetry and Song Show’ for us. This will start at 13.45 and finish by 14.45.  

Reception children will all be attending, along with any Nursery children who attend a Thursday 

afternoon session. We would like to invite these parents to join us and any of the Nursery children 

that do not attend a Thursday session are also welcome to join us, with an adult. Please arrive at 

13.30 so that we can get everyone settled by the 13.45 start time.  

If you wish to attend, even if it is not your usual session or if you are a parent of a child who will 

already be in school at that time, please could you let Mrs Green in the office know so that we have 

a clear idea of numbers.  

If you have any questions about his visit, please feel free to get in touch.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Miss S. Wright 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


